
             ***NEWS ADVISORY*** 

CONTACT: 
Mike DeFina, Media Relations Officer 
(617) 293-3530 
mdefina@arlboston.org 
 
FOR RELEASE ON: 
October XX, 2020 
 

ARL Locations Holding Drive-Thru Pet Food Donation Drive 
Donated Items to Support ARL’s Keep Pets S.A.F.E. Program 

 

On Saturday, October 17, the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) will be holding a drive-
thru pet food donation drive at its Boston, Dedham and Brewster Animal Care and Adoption 
Centers. The donation drive will be held from Noon-4 p.m. 

Donated items will go in support of ARL’s Keep Pets S.A.F.E. (Supporting Animals Facing 
Emergencies) pet food pantry. The S.A.F.E. Program was established to help families cope with 
the ongoing struggles related to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The pantry is in need of: unopened/unexpired dry or wet dog and cat food; cat litter; and house-
training pads. Masks or facial coverings are required for all drop-offs, and ARL requests that all 
dogs be left safely at home for this special donation drive. 

Donations can also be made at home through ARL’s Amazon Wish List at 
bit.ly/DedhamWishList, and financial contributions can be made by texting “PETS” to 44-321. 

ARL Animal Care and Adoption Centers are located at: 

Boston: 10 Chandler Street, Boston, MA 02116 (Please use Tremont St. Entrance) 
Dedham: 55 Anna’s Place, Dedham, MA 02026 
Brewster: 3981 Main Street (Route 6A), Brewster, MA 02631 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

mailto:mdefina@arlboston.org
https://www.arlboston.org/safe/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/37ID906OUO674


The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2019, ARL served more than 20,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding (with the exception of limited COVID-19 relief funding) and 
relies on the generosity of our supporters to help animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; 
and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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